
Attachment III-Federal Grants  

Agency Name: Public Service Commission (DH0)         

Grant Name

Estimated 

Balance into FY 

2018

Estimated FY 2018 

Award

Federal Agency Awarding the 

Grant New/On-going Purpose

Pipeline Safety Grant 146,068 442,548 U.S. Department of Transportation On going The Pipeline Safety grant from the U.S. Department of Transportation will provide funding for 

inspections of Washington Gas Light Company's Drug and Alcohol Testing program, 

construction, and overall operations and maintenance of the company's pipelines according to 

Federal Pipeline Safety regulation (49 CFR Parts190-199) and section 2300 of Chapter 1 of Title 

15 of the District of Columbia Municipal Regulations (DCMR). Since the Call Before You Dig 

Progrem is a function covered by the Pipeline Safety grant also, the FY 2017 request for federal 

funds included funding for one engineer position that was requested under the One Call grant in 

previous years. No additional FTEs are requested in the FY 2018 grant.  

 

 

Total $146,068 $442,548  

Total Federal grant budget $588,616
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